
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

27 th  April 2017  

www.hadrianacademy.co.uk  

hadrianacademy@cbc.beds.sch.uk  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to the Summer term!  I am feeling very emotional as this will be my final term 

at Hadrian Academy after seventeen years as Principal and a further thirteen years as a  

teacher in the school.  I know that the final term will be busy as ever with an exci ting 

curriculum planned for all year groups.  The curriculum maps can be seen on the school 

website.  Do please have a look so that you know what topics your child will be covering.  

It took most of us by surprise to hear that  a General Election has been called for Thursday 

8th  June 2017.  Hadrian Academy is a designated polling station so the EYFS will be closed on 

that date.  We will ensure that the organisation of the da y keeps all the children safe in 

school. 

           Regards 

     Sharon Ingham  

Year 6 SATõs Week commencing 8th  May 2017 

We have all been working hard and revising for the SATõs tests which will take place in a couple 

of weeks.  We shall be running our lovely SATõs breakfast again each morning before the tests, 

all year 6 pupils are welcome.  Come along to enjo y a selection of croissants, pancakes, cereals, 

fruit juice, fruit and yoghurt to ensure that you will be able to focus, remain calm and 

concentrate.  We look forward to seeing as many of the year 6 pupils there from 8:15 am.  

To help prepare your child for  their SATõs please ensured that they have enough rest and sleep. 

Year 6 Team 

 



 

              Summer Term 2017  

28.4.17 AHA Cake Sale Details to follow  
WK beginning 

08.05.17 
YR 6 SATS Week   

15-19.05.17 Yr 6 Kingswood Residential  5 day residential  

23.5.17 Maths Magician Finals Year 3&4   

24.5.17 Maths Magician Finals Year  5&6  

25.5.17 Maths Magician Finals Year  1&2   

26.5.17 Tempest ð Whole School Photo PM - Smartest Uniform ð Year 4 to wear 

school uniform and p.e kits in a bag 

please 

Half Term 29 th  ð May ð 2nd June 

5.06.17 No school - Training Day   

7.06.17  Whole School Sports Day   

8.06.17  POLLING DAY  EYFS CLOSED 
WK beginning 

12.06.17 

YR 1 & 2 Phonic testing Week   

19.6.17 Yr 3 & 4 Celtic Warrior Day  Details to follow  

27.6.17 Yr 1 & 2 Woburn Safari  Details and payment via Parentmail  

1.7.2017 AHA Summer Fete  Save the date  

4.7.17 EYFS 2017/18 New Parents Evening   

11.07.17 Celebrate and Shine   

01.07.17 AHA Summer Fete   

14.07.17 Yr 6 Prom Provisional date TBC 

20.07.17  Yr 6 Graduation & Leavers Asse mbly  
 

 

 

                    Autumn Term 2017  

1.09.17 No school ð Teacher T raining Day  

4.09.17 First Day of Term  Children return to school  

9-11.10.17 Grafham Waters Residential  Year 4 Residential  

12.12.17 Sleeping Beauty at The Grove  Please note t his is a 10am 

performance .  Details to follow  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Parking on Hadrian Avenue  ð Can we advise parents to slow 

down and mind your speed in the vicinity of th e school and be 

cautious of children .  

  

A reminder that the  top end of Hadrian  Avenue can get very 

busy with cars at drop off and pick up times.   Please try to 

avoid the top end of Hadrian Avenue and park instead on the 

neighbouring streets. In the event that you do need  to park at 

the top of Hadrian A venue, please park considerately and not 
park over our neighbours driveways or the grass verges . We do 

not wish to upset our neighbours.  Thank you. 

DRIVE 

CAREFULLY 



rian 2017  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

LAMDA exams -  big congrat ulations!  

We were excited to get our LAMDA results just before Easter and really pleased that every child 

entered for an exam passed, the vast majority receiving Merits and Distinctions.   Children took exams 

appropriate for their age from Introductory leve l right up to grade 4.  

Especial praise goes to Cory Cruikshank who received the perfect score -100%- which is very rare and 

never previously achieved by a Hadrian pupil.  

 

Hadrian Choir  had an amazing and fun trip to Edinburgh. One highligh t was singing in the Great Hall at 

Edinburgh Castle to a large audience. The children wore their smartest uniform and sang a variety of 

songs superbly, often in sophisticated harmony, and sounded great. We received lots of praise from 

strangers who were am azed at the singing of such young children.  

One couple even came up to us in a museum on Sunday to say that they were impressed by our singing the 

day before, which they happened to see, and they were just as impressed with the behaviour and 

attitude of t he children in the museum. They recognised the children as they wore their PE kits in the 

museum.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There were lots of brilliant highlights, different for different people. - another was watching the panda 

at Edinburgh Zoo and a third was watching a typi cal Scottish Show and learning a Scottish children's 

song. Some children were fascinated by the street performers and a bagpipe player.  

All in all it was a great trip - many thanks to the children for being so brilliant and to all helpers who 

worked hard to  make it such a success.   

 


